
 

 
 

 
 
8 September 2023 
 
Preliminary Annual Results for the year ended 30 June 2023 

Quayside Holdings (“the Company”) released to the NZX on 1st September 2023 its unaudited results as of 30 
June 2023.  The Company announced that audited financial statements would be “competed by next week”, 
however confirms that it will now not be able to publish the audited financial statements within the indicated 
timeframe. 
 
The delay is a result of Audit NZ requiring sufficient time to complete their final audit reviews.  We anticipate 
being able to release audited financial statements in compliance with section 3.6.1 of NZX Listing Rules. 
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